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Michigan’s Grand Army of the Republic (G.A.R.) Memorial Hall and Museum in Eaton 
Rapids is sponsoring a Free Civil War History Seminar at 7:00 PM, Tuesday, March 

19, 2024 at Michigan’s G.A.R. Memorial Hall & Museum located at 224 South Main 
Street in Eaton Rapids. 

Local Eaton Rapids resident and historian Deb Malewski presents: 
   

“Eaton Rapids in the Civil War.” 
 
Eaton Rapids played every bit of its part in sending our young men and boys to fight for 
the Union.  Deb’s program will include intimate stories and details about the role Eaton 

Rapids played and about some of it’s citizen soldiers. 
 

Deb has had a passion for Eaton Rapids history for many years.  She was one of the 
founders of this museum (and is actually the person who invited me to their very first 

organizational meeting.)  She has been a long-time member of the Eaton County 
Historical Commission and has been involved in the writing of several books about 

Eaton County history and organizes historical cemetery tours throughout Eaton County, 
some of which I have participated in.  They are an amazing trip back in history. 

 

There is no charge for admission and refreshments will be served.  Additional 
information regarding this and other seminars may be obtained by going to 

Michigan’s GAR Memorial Hall & Museum Face Book page at 
GARBrainerdPost111MemorialHallAndMuseum or on our website at 

https://garmuseum.com. 
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